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    The Town of Greenville is happy to announce this year clean up Greenville to be held on
Saturday July 11, 2009.
      A dumpster will be located at 9351 US Hwy 150 Greenville (same location as last year). The
hours of operation for this one day event will be from 8 a.m. until Noon and 1 until 5 p.m.
      Earth First located at 9251 US Hwy 150 Greenville will be accepting yard materials such as
brush and tree limbs from 8 a.m. until 2 p.m.
      There will be no charge for this service.
      This service is for Town of Greenville residence only. Proof of address will be required
(driver’s license or personal picture I.D.).
      Not all items will be accepted (car batteries, hazardous waste, liquids, toxic waste, yard
waste, paint, chemicals, televisions, computers are some of these items) If you have any
questions please call.
      If you have any questions or wish to volunteer you can contact Bob Wright at {812}
987-4992.
  
  Look forward to seeing you there,
  
  The Greenville Town Council    Join St. Mary of the Knobs to celebrate St. Patrick's Day in
style! Their 4th Annual Reverse Raffle is set for Friday, March 13 at 7:30 p.m. Only 100 tickets
sold in increments of $100, $50, and $25. Total cash prizes of $5,500 – even losers have a
second chance to win!   
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